Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate ▼

View this email in your browser



Dear SOA Members,

The annual SOA Thanksgiving luncheon will be held next week on **Wednesday**, **November 22nd**, **2023 at 12:00 p.m.** at our office located at 1 Lincoln Avenue 2nd floor Newark, NJ 07104.

We will have food, beverages and holiday cheer. Please join us for an opportunity to be grateful, especially for the unique camaraderie we share as officers of the finest Police Department in the greatest nation.

Looking forward to seeing everyone there to celebrate a very Happy Thanksgiving.



Regards,

Captain John J. Chrystal III, President, Superior Officers' Association







Copyright © 2023 Superior Officers' Association, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

